
Specialty Technologies LLC 

 
Nov. 14, 2017 

 

To: FCC 

 

From: Gary Rosenfeld 

 

RE: Applicant: Specialty Technologies LLC, FCC ID: 2AGJ44K, Request for supersede 

of label and cover letter exhibits 

 

Per customer’s request, product photo needs to be removed from label exhibit.  They are 

confidential information for marketing purpose. Cover letters are signed following 

official procedure therefore, we are asking to kindly replace the label and cover letter 

with revised copies. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

(Signature)  

(Contact name and detail) Gary Rosenfeld& Chief Financial Officer 




